
Devon Health and Adult Care Scrutiny Committee 
21st September 2017

Wider Devon Sustainability and Transformation Plan

                             
Recommendation:
The Devon Health and Adult Care Scrutiny Committee is asked to note the update on 
progress of the Sustainability and Transformation Plan to date and to consider how the 
Committee can be engaged going forward.

Introduction:
The wider Devon Sustainability and Transformation Plan, initially published on 4th 
November 2016, sets the vision and strategic direction for health, wellbeing and care 
services across the areas covered by NEW Devon and South Devon and Torbay Clinical 
Commissioning Groups’.  

This Plan has previously been presented to the Devon Health and Wellbeing Scrutiny 
Committee and this current submission provides an overview and update for the Devon 
Health and Adult Care Scrutiny Committee on the current progress and activities of this 
plan, and the development of a Sustainability and Transformation Partnership. 

Aims and priorities:
As one of 44 Sustainability and Transformation Plans in England, the wider Devon Plan 
is focused on aims to:

 Improve health and wellbeing 
 Deliver safe and high quality care 
 Provide cost-effective care 

Locally the priorities of the Plan are: 
1. Prevention
2. Integrated care model
3. Primary care 
4. Mental health and learning disability
5. Acute care 
6. Children and young people 
7. Productivity

The attached slide pack provides further information in relation to each of the priority 
areas above as background information for the Committee.  In addition details relevant 
to this Plan are available on: http://www.devonstp.org.uk/ . There will be a short 
presentation at the Committee meeting on 21st September 2017.

http://www.devonstp.org.uk/


Next steps
In wider Devon, system working has resulted in real progress in addressing the financial 
challenges, improvements in services performance, and further steps towards 
integration of health and social care. There are significant challenges ahead and work is 
currently underway to step up the pace of progress with the plan in the context of wider 
changes in the health and care system.  

Report on behalf of:
Director of Strategy (NEW Devon and Torbay and South Devon CCGs)
Director of Communications, Devon STP

Appendix: STP Presentation


